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Happy December!  It’s been another packed week of learning activities, visits and sporting events.  

Today it is of course our first cross country of the year over at Lister field, I was most impressed with 

our Reception and Year 1 pupils this morning  when I popped over.

Year 2 had an enlightening educational  visit to the National Gallery this week and got to see some of 

the amazing artwork  form Cézanne, Monet, Renoir and Van Gogh. They even got a glimpse of the 

Trafalgar Square Christmas Tree !

You will be aware of the new Covid variant and the extra precautions in mask wearing we have 

brought in. This may yet affect some of our Christmas performances and we will inform you of these 

as soon as possible. Thank you once again for all your support.

Have a great weekend and stay safe.

Mr MacGregor

@SouthernRoadPr https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/

https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/


Safeguard question of the week

Well done to this week's winners, 6NA! They had a very mature discussion about 
abuse and speaking out when things aren't right. They produced some excellent 
posters which will be displayed around the school. Look out for them as they contain 
excellent advice.
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Slip and trip accidents increase during the Autumn and Winter 
season for a number of reasons: there is less daylight, leaves fall 
onto paths and become wet and slippery and cold weather spells 
cause ice and snow to build up on paths. This week's question is: 

How do you keep yourself safe in colder weather?



Website:
www.southernroadprimary.com

Contact:
0208 471 9048

Email:
info@southernroadprimary.com

@SouthernRoadPri

CODY DOCK VISIT

Next week we will be selling tickets for our Winter Raffle. 
Tickets cost £1.00 each and can be purchased in school 
(please send your child in with their money on Monday).

The draw will take place before the school holidays and 
winners will have their prizes delivered to their classroom. 

There are some excellent prizes - top prizes include a 
Nintendo DS, a tablet and a chicken restaurant family 
voucher. 

Smaller prizes are in the photograph below. 

Winter Raffle
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Here are this week's rockstar results  Well done to those  who 
have made improvements to their fluency (like the astounding 
25 second improvement made in 3CD this week!)


